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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Neal Archie Davis Jr., 37, was involved in a single-vehicle crash
shortly before 8 p.m. Monday, Nov. 22, 2021, near 3092 Bohicket Rd., Johns Island. The car hit
a tree and caught fire. Davis was seen fleeing the scene. Since then, he has not been located.
The sheriff’s helicopter and K-9 units have searched the area. It’s unknown if he was injured.
Davis has a “Neal” tattoo on the right side of his neck, but his clothing at the time of the crash is
unknown. Anyone with information can call the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office at
843-202-1700 or dispatch after hours at 843-743-7200.

UPDATE Nov. 25, 2021

Deputies found Davis alive around 9:30 this Thanksgiving morning during a search near the
crash site. He had left the scene Monday night but could not continue because of his injuries.
K-9 units discovered clothing Thursday morning and tracked through the woods as deputies
called out. Davis was heard yelling for help nearby. He was removed from the woods and
transported to a hospital for treatment of injuries from the crash and exposure to the elements.
His injuries are not believed to be life-threatening.


